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Important Dates 

8th December at 2-2.45pm: EYFS+KS1 only—Virtual Google Meet Parent Forum 

8th December at 12.30-1.15pm: KS2 only—Virtual Google Meet Parent Forum 

8th December at 3.15-4pm: SEND & Wellbeing coffee afternoon 

10th December: Christmas Jumper Day—Just for fun!  

13th December at 9.30am: Reception Nativity 

14th December at 9.30am: Reception Nativity 

15th December at 9.30am (N1&N3) & 1.15pm (N1&N2): Nursery performing Christmas songs 

15th January 2021: Closing date for applying to start primary school 2022-2023 

Wear your PE Kit to School! 

We have reviewed the changing for PE in school and have concluded the best options are for 
the children to come to school in their kit on their PE day.  

Children can wear a warm tracksuit for outdoor PE, a plain white t-shirt and shorts to be 
worn underneath for indoor PE. This should be plain in colour.  

Thank you,  

Lisa Williams  

Headteacher 

Turkey Class  



 

 

 



Trinidad and Tobago Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Canada Class 





Using our scientific knowledge to explore the best materials to make a house for 
one of our Duplo person. 
We made houses that were big enough to house a duplo man and made sure it is 
strong enough so that the wolf cannot blow it down. We found that the best ma-
terials was the playdoh and the Lego. They didn't even fall down when Mrs 
Mckenzie tried to blow  them down with a hairdryer! 

Poland Class 

In English, we have been reading the book 'Look up!', which we have loved. Miss Heard, Mrs McKenzie 
and Mrs Couchman have been so impressed with our writing because we have written the WHOLE story. 

The children have worked so hard this half term and have lots of fun (hopefully) with all of their work.  

Merry Christmas from Poland Class! 

We need to say a MASSIVE thank you to all of our families for their support collecting your recycling so that we 
could make our cars from the future! Your support was overwhelming, we had enough supplies for everyone to 
work in pairs to make a car as well as sharing the leftovers with nursery and reception! Our cars look amazing, we 
definitely have some future engineers in the year group! 

Last but not least, we have been enjoying our History topic of toys. This week, we were sorting toys into when they 
were invented - before grandparents, grandparents, parents and what toys they play with. We have been talking 
about how some toys were invented 100s or 1000s years ago, but they are still around. We were impressed that 
spinning tops have been around for 7000 years! 

 

 

 



 

 

Ghana Class 




